Ballet Arts COVID Policies

SUMMER 2021



- *Masks are required while in the building, at all times.
- *We are strongly encouraging only the dancer to enter the building.
- *Come dressed in required dancewear. Proceed to the dance room and remove shoes and any extra clothing there.
- * We encourage all to use the restroom at home before arriving to the studio so the bathrooms are not frequented.
- *Everyone enters through the front door and will be dismissed through the back doors.
- *Dancers should not enter the building more than 5 minutes prior to scheduled class.

- *If your child has a temperature or doesn't feel well, please do not send her/him to class.
- *We are discouraging physical contact between students.
- *Bring water bottle and shoes in a plastic bag. Dance bags will not be allowed in the bathroom or lobby.
- *Parents may not wait in the building.
- *Ballet Arts sanitizes the dance room after each class.
- *A waiver will need to be signed by parents before the dancer is allowed to participate.
- *Ballet Arts sanitizes common areas regularly.

Continue to watch Ballet
Arts' websiteballetartshome.com and
Facebook page
@balletartskalamazoo for
updates to these policies.

Contact us at: info@balletartshome.com 269-345-3433

*Dance rooms are gridded with 6' squares and an "X" in the middle to keep dancers in their own space.

They will also have an area in the room to put their water and street shoes.

*Hand sanitizer will be at the front door, please use it before going any further into the building. It will also be at the back doors, use it again as you exit.